
THE CONVENT OF WHITEFIELD 

 

Dear Students 

We hope you had a joyful and relaxing summer vacation! ☀ 

This is to inform you that school will reopen on Thursday, 3rd July 2025.  

🏫 You are kindly requested to: 

🎒 Clean your school bag properly. 

💧🍱 Wash and clean your water bottle and lunch box to maintain hygiene. 

✏📚 Organize and check your stationery items for school use. 

👔🧼 Wear proper  and neat summer uniform. 

🧼 * School timing:  10:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 


